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17/06/21 
 
 
 
Dear Year 11, 
  
Rather excitingly, we are quickly approaching the Class of 2021 Leavers' Assembly and I just 
wanted to remind you of the Hampstead expectations, which we will be adhering to - to the letter! 
 
 
 
  
HAMPSTEAD SCHOOL EXPECTATIONS: 
Date:  Monday, 21st June 2021 
Arrival Time:  14:15 for a 14:30 start (anyone who arrives after 14:30 will NOT BE ADMITTED) 
Dress Code:  Full School Uniform (an opportunity to sign shirts will be allocated after the assembly) 
Seating Arrangements: Every Tutor Group will remain seated together in Tutor Groups ONLY. 
 
 
  
After the assembly we will gather to celebrate our five years together:  food and beverages will 
be provided.  There will be a chance to take photographs and catch up as a group. 
  
Look forward to seeing you on Monday. 
  
Take care, 
  
  
  
Sue Farr 
Head of Year 11 
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